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        Gillette City Council Work Session, August 9, 2016 

Council Proceedings   August 9, 2016     6:00 p.m. 

 

A Work Session of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 9
th
 day of August 2016. 

 

Present were Councilmen Barks, Carsrud, Jerred, Kuntz, McGrath, Montgomery, and Mayor Carter-

King; City Administrator Napier; Attorneys Anderson and Davidson; Directors Glover, Hamilton, 

Pitlick, and Wilde; Lt. Deaton; Managers Harder and Davidsmeier; and City Clerk Abelseth. 

 

Warm Up Items  
Councilman Montgomery reported on the recent pig wrestling event that he and Councilmen Barks, 

Carsrud, and Kuntz participated in. 

 

Solid Waste Three-Yard Container Discussion 
General discussion regarding three-yard containers took place. After the discussion, it was the 

consensus of the Council to allow for the removal of the three-yard containers from the alleys, 

replacing those containers with a roll out container for each resident in that area. Council directed 

staff to review the current ordinance, bringing back recommendations for the possibility of leaving 

roll outs in the alley. 

 

Curbside Service Recycling Discussion 
General discussion regarding curbside service recycling took place. After the discussion, Councilman 

Barks proposed that staff continue to work on a system for recycling, and include the possibility of 

using the private sector, bringing back recommendations for Council to consider. A majority of the 

Council was in agreement. 

 

4-J Pathway (Near the Skate Park) Discussion 
General discussion regarding the 4-J Pathway took place. After the discussion, Council directed staff 

to draft a letter to the County, regarding repairs to the 4-J Pathway. 

 

6
th
 Street (Between Burma and 4-J) Parking Discussion 

General discussion regarding parking on 6
th
 Street took place. After the discussion, Council directed 

staff to move forward with painting the curbs yellow to prevent parking in certain areas on 6
th
 Street 

between Burma and 4-J Rd. 

 

Review August 16
th
 Agenda 

The group reviewed the upcoming agenda items. 

 

Executive Session 
Councilman McGrath made a motion to move into an Executive Session to discuss personnel. 

Seconded by Councilman Carsrud. All voted aye. The motion carried. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 8:38 p.m. An 

audio recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  

 

(S E A L) 

 

ATTEST: 

________________________________          

Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk    Louise Carter-King, Mayor 
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